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Dear Families,

It is with great enthusiasm that I introduce myself as the new Assistant Principal of Samuel Mickle
School.  I feel extremely honored to be welcomed into the East Greenwich Township School District!  I
look forward to working in partnership with Dr. Carr and the Samuel Mickle School staff to provide an
education that is enriching, supportive, and student-centered.  I strive to cultivate a school environment
that is founded on respect, positivity, and trust.

Prior to joining Samuel Mickle, I was an English Language Arts teacher for eight years at Nehaunsey
Middle School in Greenwich Township where I was heavily involved in extracurriculars, school
improvement and leadership committees, curriculum writing, and student remediation initiatives.  As a
classroom teacher, I made an effort to build positive relationships with students, parents, and the
community and it is my goal to do the same here at Samuel Mickle.

I am committed to working alongside Dr. Carr as we continue to provide a meaningful and positive
learning experience for all students that challenges them to exceed expectations and become lifelong
learners.  Continuing to maintain a positive school culture and strong educational program is our utmost
priority.

If you or your child have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.  I am looking forward to a
safe and successful school year!  Go Hornets!

Best,

Bethanne Barousse
Assistant Principal
Samuel Mickle School
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